
 

November 30, 2017 

 

M&P House 

6 Cambrian Industrial Estate 

Clydach Vale, Tonypandy 

CF40 2XX 

 

Dear Mark Huntley  

 

Ronald McDonald House Cardiff 

 

The site team would like to start by saying ‘Thank You’ for M&P Group’s time and 

efforts at Ronald McDonald House Cardiff and your proactive approach to 

collaborative working with the Site Team.  

 

Your works package was clearly identified by Willmott Dixon Project Team as an 

exemplar package; this was the reason ‘why’ all the site team nominated ‘M&P 

Group’ for the ‘Supply Chain 2017 Awards’.  

 

Your approach to Health & Safety was also extremely well planned, managed and 

implemented on site and I believe M&P Group set standards that made you 

‘Stand out of Crowd’ from your competitors. 

 

Quality on Ronald McDonald House was a major focus by the Customer and I 

believe the Willmott Dixon Quality message was positively received by M&P Group 

and the quality of finishes helped the project achieve the ‘Defect Free’ standard. 

This achievement was a first in our Cardiff Office. 

 

I would also like to praise M&P Group’s workforce and the standard of ‘People’ 

under the M&P Group banner. The professional image and the polite nature, was 

clearly felt by the site team and the customer team. The timekeeping and 

attendance was also exceptional. 

 


